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Danvers, MA Hancock Associates, a leading provider of land surveying, civil engineering and
wetland science services, has announced the semi-retirement of Charlie Wear, PE LEED. Charlie
joined the firm in 2021 and was a senior project manager in their Danvers and Newburyport offices.
He will continue in a smaller, part-time role as business development coordinator and focus on
business development for Hancock’s eastern Massachusetts offices and mentoring staff.

“Charlie has always been a go-to guy on the North Shore, even-keeled with a keen ability to design
great civil engineering works while maintaining a friendly rapport with clients. We are very happy that
he will continue to be part of the Hancock team as he enjoys his well-deserved semi-retirement,”
said Hancock Associates president, Wayne Jalbert, PLS.

Hancock Associates is made up of talented surveyors, engineers and scientists dedicated to
excellence in land/coastal development, construction and preservation. They have maintained their
position as an industry leader through their investment in exceptional staff, state-of-the-art
equipment/technology and acquisition of multiple surveying and engineering firms, and historical
survey records dating back to 1852. Since 1978, Hancock Associates has been providing land
surveying, civil engineering and wetland science services throughout Massachusetts, New
Hampshire, Connecticut and Rhode Island. They value the long-term relationships they have with
their clients served through their offices in Boston, Chelmsford, Danvers, Marlborough,
Newburyport, Palmer and Princeton, Massachusetts and Concord, New Hampshire. For additional
information, call (978) 777-3050 or visit www.HancockAssociates.com.
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